
 
Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 2nd December 2019- Week A 
 
Sixth Form Taster Day 
 
On Thursday 19th December, Year 11 students will be off timetable. There will be two options available in replacement 
of their regular lessons. 
If your son or daughter is intending to study A levels (here or with another provider) they must register to attend our A 
level Taster Day from 08:45- 15:25. The link can be found here:  https://form.jotformeu.com/92634112817354 . This will 
provide the opportunity to experience three different A level subjects have access to all the Sixth Form facilities and are 
allowed to be in non-school uniform on that day. They will need something to write with but not any of their usual 
books. The deadline for registration is Friday 6th December. 

If your son or daughter is not intending to study A levels 
They will be taken to either Cirencester College or North Star College, Swindon for a tour and a talk about their 
provision.  A separate letter will be sent to students to whom this applies with details of the days arrangements.  A mini 
bus will be provided to transport the students to and from Farmor's as required for students who cannot make their 
own way there. 
 

Notices:   
 All years: If your child uses one of the Pulhams buses to get to school please remind them that they must wear their 

seat belt.  Spot checks will be taking place over the next few weeks.  The County bus behaviour contract does say that 
students can have their pass removed if they are not wearing their seatbelt.   

 All Years: Christmas lunch deadline is Wednesday 4th December at Midday, sorry late orders will not be accepted. 

 Year 10: Costa Rica Trip- Can all students please bring a copy of their passport to the information meeting on 4th 
December at 1600 in the LRC. 

  Year 11: parents evening is on Thursday 12th December and now open for bookings:  
https://farmors1.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/  

 Letters to parents this week http://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/Letters-to-parents 

 Christmas Jumper day information poster. 

 Year 7: Rome Trip (Y8 2020) 

 Year 10: Photography Trip to The Cotswold Wildlife Park.  

Coming up next week:  
 Tuesday 3rd December: Y9 Options Evening 6pm in the hall. 
 Wednesday 4th December: Year 10 Costa Rica information evening 4pm in the LRC. 

For events beyond next week and spring term clubs and activities poster please follow links to our website.   

http://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/Clubs-and-activities 

http://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/Calendar-term-dates-and-school-day 

Kind regards, 

Pastoral Team  
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